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State Accreditation Priority Grant

The Sheriff's Office has applied for and been awarded grant funding through the NC 
Department of Public Safety to assist with statewide accreditation. This funding in the amonut 
of $49,996 will be used to contract with an accreditation assistant for essential administrative 
support and oversight of the acccreditation process focused on bringing the Sheriff's Office into 
compliance with the North Carolina Law Enforcement Accreditation Standards (NCLEA).

The period of performance is October 1 2023, through September 30, 2025.
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